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R-14

From: Christopher Wray <chris@mfaudio.com>
To: cityclerk@longbeach.gov

Date: 12/06/2011 01:18 PM

Subject: Glass-Stengal Act

Even though I do not have a desire to camp out in downtown Long Beach,
Please understand that this is an issue near to my heart for the
future of our country. Please join together as the city of Long Beach
for the future of our country and make a statement that the Glass
Stengal act needs to be reinstated immediately. The Dot Frank act has
not been a priority for the Congress, instead they have spent their
time declaring pizza a vegetable. I am a registered voter in the 2nd
district and I will vote. As far as my voice can be heard, let the
phrase ring, GET IT DONE OR GET OUT!!! As citizens of Long Beach, I
know that many have frustrations and let this be our anthem.

Sincerely,

Chris Wray



